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Greetings,                                                                                           November 2021   
 
We had a team of thirty-one 10th graders from Waldorf Academy in Johannesburg come to do some work 
projects and other fun activities with the kids this week. What a blessing! Wow they can swing a pick axe! 
 

 
 
We had the best day at a local game farm - AlPetra. And the best part was two of our boys made the 
decision to get baptized. Tshepiso and David made the decision to express to the world that they’ve 
decided to follow Jesus! And then all the Mamas, teachers, and children, even some of the Alpetra 
staff joined in worship! Piet ended the day with prayer, what a glorious day it was!  There was 
swimming and a game drive to see lots of animals in the wild! Another wonderful part of our day was 
Chef Khutso making the most delicious food for us! As you can see - everyone enjoyed it! Thank you 
Chef Khutso!  

 

 
 



 
 
We had a wonderful visit from a very special father and daughter. The father loves what The Fold is 
doing and several years ago he paid to build an additional house for more children! He named it in 
honor of his daughter, Olivia. And Olivia finally made it to see the house built in her honor! Here she 
is (in yellow) with her dad and the houseful of children that they now support!! Thank God for the 
blessing they are! 

 
 
Happy October birthdays to Botlhale and Tshego, and November Birthdays to Privilege and Moloko! 
 

 
 
 
Praises: Our children and staff are all in good health. All of our visitors this month. 
    
Prayer requests:  Our children and staff, and the entire country of South Africa, safety from the virus 
and an end to the virus worldwide. Pray for these children to finish the school year strong!  
 
 
 
God bless,     
Paul and Micky Prince   
 
 
  


